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Principal:  Mrs Fran Brown – 0429042505 
                                                                                         
WHAT’S HAPPENING TERM 4 2012 
OCTOBER 
16th – School Photos 
NOVEMBER 
2nd – Touch Football-Borambola - whole school 
8th – Playgroup meets at 10am – 12 noon 
21st – Year 6 Orientation Day at Kooringal H.S. 
           10am – 2:30pm 
23rd – School Spectacular in Sydney  
           6am start 
26th November – 7th December Intensive Swimming lessons at     
      Borambola 
DECEMBER  
5th – Year 6 Orientation Day at Wagga Wagga H.S. 
10th & 11th – 2 day camp at Borambola 
12th – Presentation Night 7:30pm 
19th – END TERM 4 
 
 
Welcome back to Term 4.  We hope your holidays were restful and that daily saving hasn’t affected you too much.  
Enrolments are still 18. 
 
HATS  
With the warm weather and sunny days on the horizon, please ensure that your child has a hat with them at school 
each day.  Our school policy of “NO HAT, NO PLAY” will apply to all students from tomorrow. 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 
School photos will be taken tomorrow.  Please ensure that child is in their summer and they have their photo 
envelope with them. 
 
COOKING 
Our students are cooking a light lunch for all students tomorrow so children will only need to bring something small 
from home. 
 
PEANUT ALLERGY 
Please be aware that we have a student enrolled who experiences an extreme reaction to peanuts. As contact with 
peanuts is sufficient to cause the reaction, we are asking all people attending our school to consider the welfare of 
others and avoid bringing peanuts and peanut products to school.  
 
P & C 

• The P & C will be running the canteen at the Touch Football Carnival on Friday 2nd November 2012.  Your 
help is required on that day. 

 
TRANSITION  
The last day for our transition program will be Wednesday 21st November 2012. 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 
Mini Pizza – Bacon & Cheese - $1:50 

Cheese & Bacon Buns with canola spread - $2:00 
Lasagne - $2:50 

4 Party Pies - $2:00 
Prima - $1:00 

Orange Cruncha (icy pole) - $1:00 
Lunch order days are Mondays & Fridays  

 

mailto:tarcutta-p.school@det.nsw.edu,.au


NITS 
We have had reports of  cases of nits.  Please check your children’s hair and treat as required.   
 
PIE WARMER  AND SANDWICH MAKER 
The pie warmer and sandwich maker will not be operating this term. 
 
PLAY GROUP 
The next playgroup meets on the 8th November from 10am – 12 noon. 
 
NELSON CENGAGE REPRESENTATIVE 
A representative from Nelson Cengage will be at school on Thursday 8th November 2012 from 11am.  Not only will he 
have literacy resources for school but he will also have a selection of literacy resources for parents to view.  Please 
feel free to come along at 11am on Thursday 8th November and view these resources. 

Mad Art Dance Drama Night 
We would like to thank all of the children, family and friends that contributed to our MADD night at the end of term 
3. What started out as a daunting task, and one we haven’t done before, ended with a very successful night with the 
students having a great chance to show off the skills in music, art, dance and drama they have been working at so 
hard over the year.  Special thanks must go to Sue Hardwick, who gave up a lot of her time and effort to work with 
students and provide instruments and music for their performances. A job well done by all involved! 

PLAY GROUP AT TARCUTTA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Age 0 – 5 
Come and play... 
with the Riverina Murray Playscheme program run by Save the Children 
This free program provides supported playgroups for children and their parents or caregivers in a 
community setting. Come along and join in and meet new people, gain support and ideas. Babies, toddlers 
and preschoolers socialise as they play and learn in a highly interactive and fun environment. 
Dates: 8 Nov & 6 Dec 2012 
Time: 10am – 12noon 
Venue: Tarcutta Public School, Centenary Avenue  
Cost: Free 
For more information contact (02) 6971 3411 or nsw@savethechildren.org.au 
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